
The end of first semester is here! I know for
me, this semester has flown by. The month
of December is always busy with fun
activities for all, and I hope you enjoy every
minute. As the semester winds down, don’t
lose focus on your academics and your
attendance. 2nd nine weeks Benchmarks
can greatly influence your final grade so
make sure you study! If you have missing
assignments, talk to your teachers asap
and bring in excuses if you have to be
absent. Take care of your school
responsibilities and then enjoy your holiday
break! 

F L O R E N C E  H I G H
S C H O O L  S E N I O R

U P D A T E S

Contact Mrs. Young:

(256) 768-2218 ccyoung@florencek12.org https://www.florencek12.org/Page/3557

DECEMBER 2023

FROM MRS.  YOUNG

Upcoming Events :
Dec. 6: University of South Alabama
in the cafeteria during lunch
Dec. 15-19: Benchmarks
Dec. 20-Jan. 3: Winter Holiday Break
(No School!)

December Featured Scholarship
The Home Depot Path to Pro Scholarship is for

students who plan to enroll in an approved trade
program at a 2 year school in the US.. Programs

of focus for the scholarship include carpentry,
HVAC, plumbing, electrical, or construction

management. The scholarship is awarded 4
times a year with the next deadline being

December 31, 2023. The scholarship is worth
$2,000. For more information or to apply, go to
https://www.myscholarship.app/home-depot-

foundation


